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CASE 13-E-0030 - Proceeding on Motion of the Commission as to 

the Rates, Charges, Rules and Regulations of 
Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc. 
for Electric Service. 

 
CASE 13-G-0031 - Proceeding on Motion of the Commission as to 

the Rates, Charges, Rules and Regulations of 
Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc. 
for Gas Service. 

 
CASE 13-S-0032 - Proceeding on Motion of the Commission as to 

the Rates, Charges, Rules and Regulations of 
Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc. 
for Steam Service. 

 
 

NOTICE OF EVIDENTIARY HEARING 
 

(Issued December 31, 2013) 
 
 
  TAKE NOTICE that an evidentiary hearing in these 

proceedings will be held on Tuesday, January 14, 2014, before 

Administrative Law Judges Paul Agresta and Julia Smead Bielawski 

beginning at 10:30 a.m. in the Public Service Commission’s New 

York City offices, 90 Church Street, New York, New York, 

4th Floor, Boardroom, continuing daily as needed. 

  The purpose of the hearing is to receive into evidence 

the Joint Proposal by Consolidated Edison Company of New York, 

Inc. (Con Edison), Staff of the Department of Public Service 

(Staff), and other active parties filed on December 31, 2013; 

any testimony in opposition to such Joint Proposal pre-filed on 

or before January 9, 2014; and to conduct cross-examination of 

any such testimony.  In addition, Con Edison and Staff will each 

sponsor witness panels in support of the Joint Proposal that 

will be available for cross-examination at the hearing without 

any pre-filed testimony. 
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  To gain admittance to the building where the hearing 

will be held, all persons attending the hearing must provide 

their name to Sarah Harris via e-mail at 

"sarah.harris@dps.ny.gov" or by telephone at (518) 474-4521 

prior to 4:00 p.m. on Friday, January 10, 2014, and must be 

prepared to show valid photo identification upon arrival at 

90 Church Street.  These procedures are necessary to comply with 

building security requirements. 

 
 
 
       KATHLEEN H. BURGESS 
        Secretary 
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